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Pregnancy Resource Center- Prineville  

KMI Kingdomwork Ministries Intl’-  DC Lundy                                               

K & K in Uganda - Powell Butte Christian Church 

McKinley Indian - Wayne and Vallerie Goodman  
Medical Teams International Dental Van 

Mission 4 Mexico -  

Perspectives - Ann Andrews    

Pioneer Bible Translators - Dwayne & Helen Rainwater   

Project Love - Tom, Mindy, Pam, DC, & Linda  

Samaritan’s Purse - Operation Christmas Child 

AWANA - Jerry & Angie Berheim                                                                   

Central Christian School - Men’s Bible Study                                                      

Child Evangelism Fellowship - Jim and Lorella Monroe  

Christian Motorcycle Association - Cliff & Terri Roper                                              

Dynamic Church Planters - Paul & Cathy Becker  

Fellowship of Christian Athletes - Randy Hutchins 

Frontiers- A Mission to Reach Muslims- Narnia 

Frontiers Third Culture Kids -Kaycee Robinson   

Gideons -  

Grace Networks - Cash & Lisa Lowe 

Missionaries & Missions PBCC Supports 

Cowboy Fellowship at Powell Butte  

Christian Church 
 

 

Cowboy Fellowship is EVERY Saturday 

night in the Historic Chapel at 7pm. 
     

October 1,  October 8, October 15, October 22 

October 29th.   

You won’t want to miss this month! 

PBCC Family Information Update and  

Welcome Survey 
 

Please fill out to update 

your information or let us 

know you attended  

or visited a service. 

Hold your phone camera 

over this QR Code and it 

will open up to google docs 

web page.                                        

Where Is This?? 
 

Be the first person to identify where 

this picture is on the PBCC church 

campus and win a gift!! 

Email Jeanne at 

jeanne.pbcc@gmail.com with your  

answer or come to the office and let 

her know!!  Let’s see if you know your church campus!! 

(You might only be able to tell from the emailed version, so 

you can see the picture better in color.)  

*Last month’s picture was out on the south end of the 

Worship Center parking lot! Those pink pinecones are 

amazing! We had no guesses last month and no winners! 

PBCC Nursery - Looking for Volunteers!   
 

We are needing a few more people to 

care for our littlest of church goers.  

If you are interested in volunteering to 

serve in the nursery, please contact  

Krissa Harris, Nursery Director at 541-

777-0846 (call or text).  

 RightNow Media 
 

Here comes a free gift from Powell Butte 

Christian Church. RightNow Media is a 

streaming library of more than 20,000  

Bible study videos to use as a personal      

             Bible study or for group settings.   Loss of a Spouse 
 

Your life has changed forever.   

The daily emotions and challenges can 

seem too hard to bear. Find help at this 

Loss of a Spouse Seminar.  

This 2-hour class will include: desert, 

video, discussion and a participant 

guide with practical helps. Whether it was a long time 

ago or recently, please come and find help and support.   

Monday, October 10th 1:00 – 3:00 PM 

Powell Butte Christian Church, Board Room 

Dessert Provided, Cost $5 for a book* 

Call Ann Andrews at 503-705-2992   

Please call to Register *Scholarships available 

Donations Needed for LORD’S ACRE CANDY 
 

2 gallons of Karo syrup, 2 lbs of butter, 

2lbs English walnuts, 2 gallons of cream 

(whipping is good).  Drop off donations in 

the kitchen mark “Lord’s Acre”.   

                          Thank you! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

This months highlighted item is a 

letter and a photo to add to your 

box.  

Some recipients favorite item is 

the letter or photo of your family 

you put it a box. 
 

You can bring any NEW item and 

put in the box. This is a good time to pick up  

supplies for your own boxes.  See display to pick up 

a box and an information pamphlet.  

**Boxes need returned by November 13th.  

Questions, contact Jeanne in the office.  
 



 

 

                          

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

This months highlighted item is a letter and a photo to add to your box.  

Some recipients favorite item is the letter or photo of your family you put it a box. 
 

You can bring any item and put in the box. This is a good time to pick up supplies for your own 

boxes.  See display to pick up a box and an information pamphlet. Boxes need returned by  

November 13th. Questions, contact Jeanne in the office.  
 

Prayer at the Heart of Oregon 
 

Join a national prayer and action movement to help ignite a great spiritual awakening 

across America. Please join Jesus Followers from across Oregon as we spend 24 hours 

worshipping Jesus!  

October 21at 9:00 am - October 22  at 9:00 am at Powell Butte Christian Church.   

Then on October 22nd 10am - 4pm. 

Oregon is joining the rest of the states in this national movement of unified, humble,  

desperate, passionate prayer and action. The MISSION is to ignite a great spiritual awakening.  

Location: Powell Butte Christian Church.   Register online at: www.prayoregon.org/path/ 

Lord’s Acre Candy Making 
 
 

Peanut Brittle October 10th & 11th at 9am in the 

kitchen of the Historic Chapel. 

Caramels October 17th & 18th.  

We need a lot of help on the 18th to wrap the  

caramels.  

Questions? Call the office. 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

It is time to get your items ready for Operation Christmas Child! 

REMEMBER: color crayons, scissors, pencils, pen, pencil sharpeners and paper, basic school 

supplies for every box, a WOW item, toothbrush and then fill with other items you find at your 

local store.  *You can also sew, crochet, knit  and hand make items for the shoeboxes!!  

**Remember only NEW or like NEW items can go into boxes. Used items will be taken out at 

the processing centers. 
 

We will be working with AWANA to fill boxes this year at an Awana 

packing party November 8th. 

There are still kids in this world that need to know about Jesus, and 

each shoe box is a gospel opportunity for a child and possibly the  

entire family. 
 Please consider how you can bring in a gift filled shoebox!   

Pick up a box today at the church and start filling a shoebox or two!   

Boxes available NOW in the GREAT Hall and Fellowship Hall! 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                     PBCC Collection Date is Sunday November 13 
 



 

 

 

 Forged Youth October Newsletter 

     Hello all! We are excited to be up and running with our weekly youth  

groups! We have seen a lot of returning students, and some new faces as well!  

Our leadership team is doing an excellent job making sure that each week is  

full of fun, fellowship, and great food!  

We appreciate your continued prayers as we continue to try and speak truth and life into the lives of the 

students of Central Oregon! 
 

 On the calendar this month: 

Wednesday 26th: 6-8:30pm Halloween Party! (Games, Food, Costume Contest) 

Hospitality Ministry Newsletter 
 

     Thank you to all of you who either responded to my connection last week  

expressing interest in joining the Welcoming Team! We are definitely still in need of  

a lot more help to make the ministry what we are hoping to have it be, so if you have 

any interest please step up and step out of your comfort zone and give it a shot.  

We will be having a more formal meeting/training later this month so please keep 

an eye out for that date!  

Email me at ethan.pbcc@gmail.com for more  

mailto:ethan.pbcc@gmail


 

 

 

76th Lord’s Acre 2022 – November 5th
 

 

We need volunteers to help in the following areas: 
 
 

 Distribute Posters- Posters are ready!! Check at the office 
 Meat Department- BBQ Meat Prep 10/29 
 Set up Parking on church grounds (Thurs. afternoon) 
 Set up Parking on school grounds Fri. afternoon) 
 Set-up tables & chairs in gym & cafeteria (Thurs. & Friday afternoon) 
 Set-up tables & chairs in Worship Center (Fri. morning) 
 Square Card Reader Operator (need smart phone 8:00am Sat.) 
 Server in a Food Line (10:45 am Sat.) 
 Take down tables & chairs in Worship Center (Sat. 1:00) 

Clean-up & put away tables on grounds (1:30 pm Sat.) 
 Clean-up gym & cafeteria (3:00 pm Sat.) 
 Set-up tables on grounds (9:00 am Sat.) 
 Filling Cream Pies (5:00 am Sat.) 
 Cut Pie booth (8:00 am Sat.) 
 Coffee booth (7:00 am Sat.) 
 Kitchen crew & pie sales in the church 8:00 am Sat.) 
 Meat Cutter in a food line (10:45 am Sat) 
 Clean-up grounds (3:00 pm Sat.) 
 Fire Pit Kickoff crew/Pit crew (approx. 7 pm Fri.) 
 Pit After Midnight crew (11:30 pm Fri.) 
 Meat sales (8:00 a.m. - 1:00 pm Sat.) 
 After B-B-Q sales (1:00 p.m. - 3:00 pm Sat.) 
 Coffee & Milk Line Servers (11:00 am Sat.) 
 Senior Outside Line Meat sales (8:00 am) 
 Run/walk, registration, finish line 
 
 Put me wherever I am needed 
 
Please check a box or boxes that you would be interested in helping with Lord’s Acre.  
Those of you who are new to the congregation we need your help also, if have questions feel free to call the office.  
Please fill out and put in the offering box today or drop off at the church office or at the Reception Desk.                

 

Thank you for your prompt response! 
 
Name                                         ______________________________      Phone_______________________ 
 
E-mail _____________________________________________  
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1 

 

 

COWBOY CHURCH  

Potluck 6pm  

SVS at 7pm 

2 

Worship Services* 

 

3 

 
 

Elders Meeting 

6:30pm 

4 

Ladies Quilting 9am  
 

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

 
 

5 
Men’s Bible Study 7am 

 

Women’s Bible Study 

9:30am 

Youth Group 6pm 

6 
 

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 
 

 

 

7 

OFFICE CLOSED 

8 

Operation Christmas 

Child Shoebox Speaker 

10am 

COWBOY CHURCH  

 7pm 

9 

Worship Services* 

 

10 
Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

 

  

Deacons Meeting 6:30pm 
 

 

11 

Ladies Quilting 9am  
 

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

Mission Meals 5pm 

AWANA 6pm 

12 
Men’s Bible Study 7am 

 

Women’s Bible Study 

9:30am 

Youth Group 6pm 

 

13 
 

       

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

 

GOT Meeting 6:30pm 

14 
 

OFFICE CLOSED 

15 
 

 

 

 

 

COWBOY CHURCH  
 

7pm 

16 
   Worship Services* 

 

 

17 
Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

  
 

Board Mt. 6:30pm 

 

18 
Ladies Quilting 9am  

 

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

Mission Meals 5pm 

AWANA 6pm 

19 

Men’s Bible Study 7am 

 

Women’s Bible Study 

9:30am 

Youth Group 6pm 

 

20 
       

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 
 

 

 

21 
 

Pray at the Heart--------- 

 

OFFICE CLOSED       
 

 

22 
---------Pray at the Heart 

Event 
 

COWBOY CHURCH  

 7pm 

23/30 
Worship Services* 

 

 

24/31 

Ladies Quilting 9am 

 

 

25 
Ladies Quilting 9am  

 

Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

Mission Meals 5pm 

AWANA 6pm 

26 
Men’s Bible Study 7am 

 

Women’s Bible Study 

9:30am 

Youth Group  

Halloween Party 6pm 

27 
Lord’s Acre Crafts 

9am 

28 

 
OFFICE CLOSED       

 

 29 

  

 
 

COWBOY CHURCH  

 7pm 

OCTOBER 2022      

 

October Birthdays 

 *Worship Services:  

Saturday Night Cowboy Church - 7pm 

SUNDAYS:  

8:30am In person and online  

10:30 am In person and online 

11:30am Historic Chapel In person & online 

 

 

Don’t see your birthday  

or anniversary listed here?   

Call the office at 

541-548-3066 and give us your 

birthday and/or anniversary so we 

can add it to our list! 


